
 

Customer Notice – MOL EMISSARY 044W  

NOTICE 
  
 

JAN 3, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers,  

Further to our Customer Advisory dated December 24, 2021, MOL Emissary has safely arrived lay-by berth 

for further inspection and necessary repairs. 

We are currently waiting for the vessel owner's assessment of the repair requirements, preparation and 

plan and more information will be provided later as it becomes available.  

Cargo discharging plan is not available yet as it is dependent on the repair plan. 

All cargoes including reefer units onboard are working and are being monitored regularly. 

We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard. Should you have 

any questions please contact Yang Ming local offices or your sales representatives for additional 

information. 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

Commercial Group 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp. 


